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From: jsamuellazar@gmail.com on behalf of John Lazar <jlazar@turlockhomes.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 3:34 PM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Final Delta Bay Environmental Plan

m a former Mayor of the City of Turlock who is very concerned about your decision to double the river flows 
into the Delta.   This would be detrimental to Central Valley residents, Stanislaus County where I reside.  
 
Please reconsider this overreaching.  It will devastate our local economy and environment.  There must be a 
better alternative to placate the Bay Area and Southern California interests without  placing an entire region in 
jeopardy! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John S. Lazar 
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